
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
My name is Lisa Wilson, and I am from Portland. I believe HB 2578, which would establish small-dollar 
matching for Oregon elections, would provide an essential campaign finance reform for our state, and I 
urge you to support it. Empowering candidates to fund their campaigns through small contributions 
would allow a greater diversity of Oregonians to run for public office and result in better representation 
for Oregon's communities. More "average folks" with the talent and drive for public service would have 
the opportunity to contribute to Oregon's common good. 
 
Again, I encourage you to support HB 2578. Thank you for your work on behalf of Oregon! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Lisa Wilson 
694 NW 94th Ter 
Portland, OR 97229-6369 
(503) 333-4113 
 
 
 


